Kendall County /HS
Office of the Sheritf o T U miﬂ}-’.’"‘fﬁ
Dwight A. Baird, Sheriff T LU

1102 Cornell Lane Yorkville Illinois 60560 4

Phone: 630-553-7500 Fax: 630-553-1972
www.co.kendall.il.us/sheriff

Report Number: 2019-1518

Incident: Violation of Order of Protection
Location: 100 Block of Beauwick Drive
Township: Oswego

Date, Time Occurred: (5-21-19, 1900

Date, Time Assigned: same

Synopsis:

The Kendall County Sheriff's Office is currently investigating a violation of an order of
protection that occurred on the 0-99 block of Beauwick Road in Oswego Township. The
investigation is ongoing.

Reporting Deputy: M. Denyko #92 /

Supervisor: Disseminated on: &5 27/ 9

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-1507

Incident; In-State Warrant
Location: 1100 Block of Cornell Lane
Township: Bristol

Date, Time Occurred: (05/23/2019 1:37 A.M.

Date, Time Assigned: 05/23/2019 1:37 A.M.

Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's Deputies responded to the 2000 block of Ogden Avenue in Aurora for
the service of a Kendall County arrest warrant. Ashley Louise Dilling, a 21 year old female
from the 500 block of Montgomery road in Montgomery, was taken into custody on a valid
Kendall County Sheriff's Office original arrest warrant for failing to appear in court after
violating an order of protection. Dilling was taken into custody and transported to Kendall
County Jail where she awaits bond.

Reporting DémRDeputy desser #66
% ¢
Supervisor: / 72 // / Disseminated on: & & X7/
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The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



